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Pilon, Janet

Subject: urban boundary expansion: support a zero expansion option

From: Rebecca Rosart

Sent: March 28, 2021 10:17 PM

To: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>

Cc: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: urban boundary expansion: support a zero expansion option

Greetings,

| would like to express my opposition to expanding the Hamilton urban boundary, and my support for a zero expansion
option. We are surrounded by valuable farmland that | think should be reserved for agriculture to ensure our future
food security. Within our existing urban boundaries, developers should stop building tiny condo units with maximum 1
or 2 bedrooms and little space, and instead build apartments, condos and multi unit dwellings that can comfortably
accommodate families or individuals who want more space.

Thank you for your consideration,

Rebecca Rosart



